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Eric Cooper

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 9:30 AM
To: 'Scott D. Marchant'; cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com
Cc: 'Eric Cooper'
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua / RG&E Communication Mast

Scott, 
 
We have missed the deadline for submitting new materials for the Board to review prior to the 2/26 Planning Board 
meeting. 
 
How would you like to move forward?  
 

Eric A. Cooper 
Planner 
Town of Canandaigua 
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 
585-394-1120 x2254 
 
 

From: Scott D. Marchant <scott@marchantlaw.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 12:16 PM 
To: cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com 
Cc: lbrabant@mrbgroup.com; 'Eric Cooper' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua / RG&E Communication Mast 
 
Thank you.  Much appreciated. 
 

From: cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com [mailto:cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 12:12 PM 
To: 'Scott D. Marchant' 
Cc: lbrabant@mrbgroup.com; 'Eric Cooper' 
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua / RG&E Communication Mast 
 
Thanks Scott.  I will be sending you a letter this week. 
 
Chris 
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From: Scott D. Marchant <scott@marchantlaw.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 12:12 PM 
To: 'Jacqueline Phillips Murray' <jpm@themurraylawfirm.com>; cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com 
Cc: lbrabant@mrbgroup.com; 'Eric Cooper' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua / RG&E Communication Mast 
Importance: High 
 
Mr. Nadler: 
 
Just a further follow-up to my email of last week.  We would like to respond to the Board’s specific questions quickly to 
allow them an adequate time to review. 
 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
Scott Marchant 
 

 
 
Scott D. Marchant, Esq. 
Law Offices of Scott D. Marchant, Esq. 
5373 Transit Road 
Williamsville, New York 14221 
Phone 716-279-6461 
Fax 716-240-1639 
Mobile 716-864-0221 
scott@marchantlaw.com 
 
NOTICE REGARDING DESIGNATED EMAIL ADDRESS FOR SERVICE: The email address from which this email was sent is for correspondence 
only.  It has not been designated for service of documents and pleadings and any attempted service to this address will be considered a nullity.   

Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act you are hereby advised that a portion of our practice involves the collections of debts and any 
information obtained may be used for that purpose. 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication including attachments or links contained herein, if any, is intended only for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or attorney-client privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
 
Pursuant to the U.S. Treasury Department and IRS regulations, we are required to advise you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax 
advice contained in this e-mail, including attachments to this email, is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by any person for the 
purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under U.S. Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or 
matter addressed in this e-mail or attachment. 
 
 
 

From: Scott D. Marchant [mailto:scott@marchantlaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 12:06 PM 
To: 'Jacqueline Phillips Murray'; cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com 
Cc: lbrabant@mrbgroup.com; 'Eric Cooper' 
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua / RG&E Communication Mast 
 
Christian: 
 



3

As a follow-up to last week’s meeting, I asked that a communication/letter be prepared from the Board which lays out 
the remaining issues to be addressed by RG&E on their application.  Please advise on when that communication might 
be available so that we can respond promptly and in time for the continuation of the public hearing on 2/26/19.  We 
also plan to have an engineer present at that time to assist with the technical questions raised by the Board. 
 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
Scott Marchant 
 

 
 
Scott D. Marchant, Esq. 
Law Offices of Scott D. Marchant, Esq. 
5373 Transit Road 
Williamsville, New York 14221 
Phone 716-279-6461 
Fax 716-240-1639 
Mobile 716-864-0221 
scott@marchantlaw.com 
 
NOTICE REGARDING DESIGNATED EMAIL ADDRESS FOR SERVICE: The email address from which this email was sent is for correspondence 
only.  It has not been designated for service of documents and pleadings and any attempted service to this address will be considered a nullity.   

Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act you are hereby advised that a portion of our practice involves the collections of debts and any 
information obtained may be used for that purpose. 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication including attachments or links contained herein, if any, is intended only for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or attorney-client privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
 
Pursuant to the U.S. Treasury Department and IRS regulations, we are required to advise you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax 
advice contained in this e-mail, including attachments to this email, is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by any person for the 
purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under U.S. Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or 
matter addressed in this e-mail or attachment. 
 
 
 

From: Jacqueline Phillips Murray [mailto:jpm@themurraylawfirm.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 4:33 PM 
To: cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com 
Cc: 'Tom Schwartz'; lbrabant@mrbgroup.com; 'Eric Cooper'; 'Scott D. Marchant' 
Subject: RE: Town of Canandaigua / RG&E Cell Tower 
 
Good afternoon Christian.  The 2012 regulations and subsequent FCC Orders largely relate to collocation on existing 
structures, so I agree that it is inapplicable because this project is for a new structure.  In any event, please feel free to 
call me if you’d like to discuss the permitting and regulatory process.   
Thank you and I look forward to working with you. 
Jacqui 
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A Professional Limited Liability Company 

 

 
Jacqueline Phillips Murray, Esq. 
10 Maxwell Drive, Suite 100, Clifton Park, New York 
12065 
• Phone (518) 688-0755 • Fax (518) 688-0297 • Cell 
(518) 573-5710 
• E-mail:  jpm@themurraylawfirm.com 

The information contained in this communication and any attached file is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain 
information that is privileged and/or confidential.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return 
e-mail or telephone, and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system.  Further, this Firm accepts no responsibility for any loss or 
damage from the use of this message and/or any attachments, including damage from virus.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 

From: cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com <cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 10:31 AM 
To: Jacqueline Phillips Murray <jpm@themurraylawfirm.com> 
Cc: 'Tom Schwartz' <mschwar4@rochester.rr.com>; lbrabant@mrbgroup.com; 'Eric Cooper' 
<ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Subject: Town of Canandaigua / RG&E Cell Tower 
 
I am the Town of Canandaigua Planning Board Attorney.  I have conducted a brief review of the 
Federal Telecommunications Act of 1996 as revised in 2012 and do not think it is applicable in this 
case.  Please let me know if you have reason to believe otherwise.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Chris 

 
 


